Monthly Report WWW July 2021



1. Friendlies booked for all 3 teams pretty much up to the start of the season in September.
2. Brentford preseason game had to be cancelled due to Covid and isolation.
3. Recruitment of players has gone well; however, we still need more strikers and social media posts will go out to cover this.
4. A first team coach to support Dave Ward has been appointed. 
5. Amendments to the budget presented at meeting 20.7.21 agreed.
6. Player and Team sponsorship plans have started. Anyone interested in sponsoring U18s with Company names on shirts or being a sponsor partner to WWW overall, participating in all media activity linked to the teams, please contact Nigel Kingston on nigemart2019@gmail.com
7. Player registration will be held at AP on Thursday 5th August.


N Kingston 23.07.21

